
THE UNIVERSITY OF HAWAI'I ELDER LAW PROGRAM (UHELP) 
will once again hold its annual free

Chances Are ...
Tuesday, October 29th at 3:00 pm
Law School Clinical Building  

Call 956-6544 or 
e-mail: uhelp.edu@gmail.com

"NITE" OF THE "LIVING WILL" 

During this daylight presentation of our annual Halloween event, 
the University of Hawai`i Elder Law Program will present a talk 
about medical treatment decision-making and advance care planning to 
include informed consent/informed refusal, individual instructions 
for health care, durable powers of attorney for health care, Provider 
Orders for Life-Sustaining Treatment (POLST) and Hawaii's Our 
Care, Our Choice Act effective January 2019. 

Th e public, especially kupuna, family caregivers, service 
providers, students and faculty are invited to this free event. 

 Chances are good 
that you will  need 
these important 
documents!R
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Chances Are ...

"NITE" OF THE "LIVING WILL" 

Th e William S. Richardson School 
of Law, Clinical Building 

  UH Manoa - 2485 Dole St.

Parking is available in the parking structure for $5.




